House Committee on Natural Resources 1324 Longworth House Office Building Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chairman Raul Grijalva and Ranking Member Bob Bishop,

I am addressing you as a person who has worked with Easter Seals in the past as a volunteer with the Mormon Pioneer National Heritage Area (MPNHA). My duties were to help develop content for the website. In doing so, I discovered how effectively the funds, that were made available to the MPNHA, were used. It has benefited many, many businesses throughout the Highway 89 Heritage corridor reaching, conserving and even enhancing many natural, historic and cultural resources that benefit it's communities. I am convinced that the continued support of the MPNHA will be of immeasurable value.

Regards,

L. Randall Wootton